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SB85 is totally unnecessary.  We currently have laws in place that take care of the 

cattle feeding situation.  We do not have factory farms.  Our cattle operations are by 

highly respected stewards of the land and cattle.  This will be a huge burden to the 

feedlot owners not to mention raise the price of meat .  Many families are already 

suffering the inflation of our food.  This will just increase this and make it harder for 

the public to buy local, Oregon meat to feed their families.  Therefore I oppose adding 

layer after layer of bureaucracy to something that is in place and working for 

everyone. 


